
 

DIARY DATES 

Monday 29th January - KS2 inter-house dodgeball competition. 
Wednesday 31st January - Year 5 representatives at the Royal Institution Maths Masterclass. 
Friday 2nd February - 9am, Year 3 Learning Assembly in the school hall.  Parents/carers welcome. 
Friday 2nd February - 9.30am - Phonics and Reading Parent Workshop with Mrs Colegate in the Learning 
Zone (for parents of Reception, Year 1, Year 2). 
Monday 5th February-Friday 9th February - Children’s Mental Health Week. 
Monday 5th February - Y5/6 Boys’ Football Tournament in Oxted. 
Tuesday 6th February - Safer Internet Day. 
Thursday 8th February - PTA Valentine’s Cake Sale after school. 
Friday 9th February - House Captains leading House Assemblies. 
Friday 9th February - 9.30am - CUSP Spelling Workshop with Mrs Colegate in the Learning Zone.   
All parents welcome. 
Friday 9th February - School Council Table Top Sale at lunchtime to raise funds for the British Wildlife 
Centre. 
Friday 9th February - Last day of term. 
Monday 19th February - Beginning of term 4. 
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WONDERFUL WRITERS! 

Congratulations to pupils in Year 6 
who have been awarded certificates 
for their entries to a Young Writers 
competition.  Children wrote short 
stories based on ‘Crazy Creatures - 
Imaginative Tales’.  Certificates will 
be presented in assembly on 
Wednesday and we look forward to 
reading these creative pieces! 

ATTENDANCE 
Class attendance so far this term: 

 
Reception Class - 92.2% 

Year 1 - 94.6% 
Year 2 - 93.3% 

Year 3 - 97.7% - Congratulations Year 3! 
Year 4 - 95.5% 
Year 5 - 93.8% 
Year 6 - 91% 

QUICKSTICKS TOURNAMENT 

On 18th January a team of pupils from Year 5 and 6 braved the 
cold to compete against other Surrey Schools in the Quicksticks 
Tournament held at Oxted School. The team showed fantastic 
sportsmanship, excellent defending and attacking skills and 
worked well together to come second place in their pool!  
Well done to Tommy, Charlie, Emily B, Betty, Gracie and Alex for 
proudly representing our school!    

MUSIC OF THE WEEK 
If you have a suggestion for Music of the Week to play at the beginning and end of our assemblies, please 
do share your ideas with Mrs Jewitt and explain why it links to your chosen school value. 
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